
 

  

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  JAMES H. TROGDON, III 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 

 

Mailing Address: 
NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION SIX 
PO BOX 1150 
FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28302 

Telephone: ( 910) 642-3760 or ( 910) 364-0600 
Fax:  ( 910) 486-1959 

 
Website:  www.ncdot.org 

Location: 
NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION SIX 
558 GILLESPIE ST. 

FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28301 

 

 
September 10, 2019 

 
To: Prospective Bidders 

From: 
R. Allen Waddell, P.E.,  
Division Proposals Engineer 

Subject: Addendum 1 

 
Contract: D6D1.POC.009 Route: I-95, NC 71 & NC 710 

TIP No.: ------ Location: Hurricane Florence Sites 

Fed. Aid: 15406.1078057, etc. County: Robeson 

WBS: 15406.1078057, etc. Description: Washouts & Scour Repairs 

Letting Date: September 18, 2019 Time: 2:00 PM 
 
 
Instructions: Please make the following changes and adhere to the following clarifications on the bid referenced above. 
 
Proposed Amendments / Changes / Clarifications: 
 

1. Proposal Bid Form: 
a. The Site located at I-95 SBL – WBS# 15406.1078270 – over CSX RR, has been deleted from this Proposal. It will 

be let at a later time. 
b. A new Bid Form has been created and placed in the Proposal. 
 

2. A new Proposal has been created, titled "PROPOSAL – REVISED - 9-10-2019". Download and use this version for 
bidding. Discard any previous versions. 
 

3. Plans & Details: 
a. The Plans & Details have been updated to reflect the deletion of the site at I-95 SBL – WBS# 15406.1078270 – 

over CSX RR. 
 

4. A new Plan Set has been created, titled “PLANS & DETAILS – REVISED – 9-10-2019”. Download and use this version 
for bidding. Discard any previous versions. 

 
Addendum Execution: 
 
By submittal of the revised proposal as described in this addendum, Contractor acknowledges receipt of any and all changes 
made to this project and/or bid package. No further action is necessary. 
 
Should you have questions, or need additional information, please contact Allen Waddell, Division Proposals Engineer at 
rawaddell@ncdot.gov or by phone at 910-642-3760. 
 
 

cc: Mike Parker, P.L.S. 
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